
From: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD
To: Valentine, Velvet, EMNRD
Subject: FW: [EXT] Public Hearing with Oil & Gas Industry
Date: Thursday, December 17, 2020 2:27:41 PM

To be scanned into Case 21528

-----Original Message-----
From: stevegross fsenv.org <stevegross@fsenv.org>
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 10:06 PM
To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD <florene.davidson@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Public Hearing with Oil & Gas Industry

Hello Florene,

Please register me as a participant for comment at the public hearing in January 2021 with the oil & gas industry.

Thank you,
Dr. Steve Gross, CEO
Foundation for Support of the Environment
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